
 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 

GREENE COUNTY DEPARTMENT of HUMAN SERVICES 

2023 PLAN for SERVICES 
 

Stephanie Schleuderer, Executive Director of the Greene County Department of Human Services, 

announces a series of Public Hearings to review and comment on its 2023 Plan for Services.  These 

meetings are not only of interest to senior citizens and their families, but also to community agencies 

and policy makers who have interest, questions or concerns about services in support of the elderly.   
 

The public is invited and encouraged to attend.  Anyone interested may submit advance questions or 

comments by stopping by the office, calling 518-719-3555, mailing them to Greene County Department 

of Human Services, 411 Main Street, Catskill, NY 12414, or sending a message via email 

(sschleuderer@discovergreene.com) or through our Facebook page.   
  

Our thanks to the municipalities listed for hosting these meetings.  
 

The Schedule of Hearings is as follows: 

 

Tuesday, November 1, 1:30 p.m. 

Jewett Municipal Building 

Beaches Corners 

Jewett 

 
 

Wednesday, November 16, 1:30 p.m. 

Rivertown Senior Center 

39 Second Street 

Athens 
 

Thursday, November 17, 1:30 p.m. 

Town of Coxsackie Senior Center 

127 Mansion Street 

Coxsackie 
 

 

 

AGENDA: 

Greeting & Introductions 

2023 Plan 

Question, Answer & Comment Period 
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